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cheerful scout plc (‘cheerful’ or ‘the Company’) 
Result of AGM & Name Change 

 

Cheerful Scout plc, the AIM-traded multi-media specialist, is pleased to announce 

that at its Annual General Meeting held earlier today all resolutions were duly passed.  

 

Following shareholder approval, its name change to Aeorema Communications Plc 

(Ticker: AEO) will become effective and the Company will begin trading under its 

new name from 8 a.m. on 13 December 2011. 

 

 

For further information contact: 

Gary Fitzpatrick cheerful scout plc Tel: 020 7291 0444 

Mark Percy/Catherine 

Leftley 

Seymour Pierce Tel: 020 7107 8030 

Elisabeth Cowell St Brides Media & Finance 

Ltd 

Tel: 020 7236 1177 

 

  

 


